
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

       

30  Call upon the Lord 
to guide the National 
Women as they plan 
their upcoming Na-
tional Conference in 
February 2018. 

31  Call upon the Lord 
to give strength to 
Bobby and Jenny 
Mihsill as they travel 
to speak in Living Link 
Congregations. 

  1 Call upon the Lord 
in praise to Him for 
His goodness to 
send abundant  rains 
this year! 

           “ I will call upon the Lord, 

        Who is worthy to be Praised, 

 So shall I be saved from my enemies.” 

                                       Psalms 18:3 

2  Call upon the Lord 
to encourage all pas-
tors and leaders 
around the country 
today . 

3  Call upon the Lord 
for his guidance for 
those working and 
preparing the upcom-
ing 20th Anniversary 
of the Church of God 

4 Call upon the Lord 
to impart HIS wis-
dom upon  Pastor 
Emmanuel as he 
leads the Church of 
God in Cote d’Ivoire. 

5  Call upon the Lord 
for His direction for 
plans for Vacation 
Bible School next 
year 2018. 

6  Call upon the Lord 
to encourage the 
IBAO students as 
they write their 
evaluations for their 
internships. 

7 Call upon the Lord  
to guide the National 
Youth as they travel 
to develop the Re-
gional Youth in the 
North this week-end. 

8  Call upon the Lord 
to raise up leaders to 
teach and disciple 
those at the cell 
group in Burkina 
Faso. 

9  Call upon the Lord 
to prepare our hearts 
today to worship and 
praise Him ! 

10  Call upon the Lord 
to strengthen the new 
believers in the con-
gregation at Vin-
cenkro. 

11 Call upon the 
Lord to guide Pastor 
Francis and his fam-
ily as they take the 
Pastorate at Sinfra. 

12  Call upon the Lord 
to help the treasurers 
in local congregations 
be faithful to get their 
reports in on time. 

13 Call upon the Lord 
to encourage Sunday 
School teachers to 
continue to grow in 
His word. 

14  Call upon the Lord 
to draw people to Him 
through the evangel-
istic outreach in the 
village of Tarato. 

15 Call upon the 
Lord to strengthen 
pastors and leaders 
as they serve Him. 

16  Call upon the Lord 
to encourage pastors 
and lay leaders as 
they preach the Word. 

17  Call upon the Lord 
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COP  committees as 
they work with the 
children and their 
parents. 

18  Call upon the 
Lord to encourage 
Larry Sellers as he 
works on the first 
draft of his disserta-
tion.  

19  Call upon the Lord 
to allow people from   
Sandré Sokoro to 
hear His call during 
an evangelistic out-
reach through Friday. 

20  Call upon the 
Lord to encourage 
Pastor Yassia as he 
helps Pastor Soukalo 
at Plate-Forme. 

21  Call upon the Lord 
to encourage those 
teaching TEE in the 
different congrega-
tions. 

22  Call upon the 
Lord in praise for the 
safe delivery of 
Rease Mihsill, born 
to Bobby and Jenny 
Mihsill, June 22. 

23  Call upon the Lord 
to encourage Sunday 
School teachers and 
children to live out His 
Word everyday. 

24  Call upon the Lord 
with Thanksgiving for 
raising up new per-
sons desiring to teach 
literacy. 

25 Call upon the 
Lord  to guide the 
church  as it seeks  
to develop the Lak-
polo property, lo-
cated in the north. 

26  Call upon the Lord 
to encourage and 
guide Larry Sellers 
today as he cele-
brates his birthday... 

27  Call upon the 
Lord to guide the 
COP local commit-
tees as they meet 
with parents and 
children. 

28  Call upon the Lord 
to give wisdom to the 
Pastors as they pre-
pare the message  
God has for His peo-
ple. 

29  Call upon the  
Lord to encourage  
Africa Church of God 
Missionaries meeting 
for their annual Re-
treat next week. 
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 Call upon the Lord with Praises for safe 

arrival of the newest member of the Cote 

d’Ivoire team. Rease Jean Mihsill sister to 

Moore(Sammy) and daughter of Bobby & 

Jenny Mihsill. Born on June 22, 2017. 


